
 

Friends of East Preston Infant School (FEPIS) 

Summer Disco! 

 Year 1 and Year 2 (previous Year R and Year 1) 

To celebrate the end of the school year FEPIS are planning a Summer Disco on 

Monday 23rd July from 4.45-5.45pm.  

 

Tickets are £3.00 and will be on sale from Monday 16th July from FEPIS in the 

playground 

 

DONATIONS! 

We are politely asking for the following donations to sell at our disco! 

(to be brought in on the morning of Monday 23
rd

 July please) 

  

(new) Blackbirds & Woodpeckers - lucky dip prizes (small, non-gender specific 

toys/party favours, wrapped please!) 

(new) Starlings & Hawks – Sweets (small bagged eg. haribo) 

(new) Kestrels & Falcons - Cakes 

 

There will also be tattoos available to buy (supplied by FEPIS)  

 

Drinks will be provided free at the disco.  

 

Please provide your child with a small amount of change in a named purse/wallet. 

 

Please inform the FEPIS ticket sellers if your child has an allergy/specific dietary 

requirement and tattoos will be available for patch testing the week prior to the 

disco. 

 

ARRIVAL 

Please ensure your children enter the hall via the door from the Reception 

playground. 

COLLECTION 

The children will exit from their new classrooms, as they do at the end of a school 

day.  

 

Please return promptly to collect your children at the end of the disco! 

 

Thank you 

FEPIS 


